
Agency of the U. S. to the Six Nations of Indians -
Canandaigua 1 Jany 1828
Sir,
I have received your letter of the 20th ult. informing me of some 
disorderly conduct of the St Regis Indians, which has become a subject 
of complaint from the ministry of his Brittanic Majesty residing at 
Washington.
- I shall give prompt attention to this subject by repairing to that 
Tillage in person, if my health will permit, and if not, I will send 
an official Agent who shall make diligent enquiry into the cause of 
the complaints, and to faithfully warn them of the consequences of any 
disorderly conduct, and in due time I will make report to your 
department
I am Sir, very respectfully 
Your mo. obdt. Srv
Jasper Parrish 
Sub Agent
Thoms L. McKinny, Esq.
Indian Office
Washington


